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Sometimes you get so used to something that you do not even see it. The current walkway between 
the Pre-School entrance and lower level entrance to the church is something we may not see as a 
visitor would see it. Perhaps when the Strouse Building was built, people did walk between the 
two buildings, so a walkway made sense. Now most people are either headed to the church or the 
school.  
 
This rendering helps us imagine what our most used entrance would look like without the walkway. 
We would still have shelter from the storms over each entrance. The dramatic change is the way 
the open space invites people into the Memorial Garden and up the stairs to the sanctuary or the 
chapel. If you look at the present structure, you will see many wires hidden in it. Burying those 
wires will be a significant part of the estimated cost of this renovation: $101,500.  

 
Please consider your part in Keeping the Faith as together we complete what was 
begun in 2012. Commitment Sunday is April 30, 2017. Please plan on attending 
one of the Capital Conversations or contact co-chairs Liz Podraza, Jeff Podraza or 
Tom McClintic if you have questions. If you are interested in giving a gift in 
memory of a loved one, contact Cindy Jarvis. 
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